
 
POSTPONEMENT  OF  BID 

CONTRACT  NO. S-BK-8 
---------------------------- 

 
 Reference  is  made  to  the  Invitation  to  Bid, Contract  No. S-BK-8   for  
the  Eighth  Bangkok  Water  Supply  Improvement  Project  issued  on  July 7, 2010. 
 
 The  Metropolitan  Waterworks  Authority  has  hereby  postponed  the  date  
of  Bid  Receiving  and  Bid  Opening  for  the  said  invitation  and  the  new  
schedule  is  to  be  reset as  follows : 
 
 1.  All  bids  must  be  delivered  and  received  on  September 29, 2010  at  
or  before  10.00  hours (Bangkok  Time)  at  Room 401,  4st  floor,  Metropolitan  
Waterworks  Authority,  Head  Quarter,  400  Prachachuen  Road,  Lak  Si  District,  
Bangkok  10210. 
 
 2.  The  first  envelope  which  contains  the information for Post 
Qualification and Technical Proposal  will  be  opened  publicly on September 29, 
2010  at 10.15  hours (Bangkok Time)  at the same  room. 
 
 3.  The  cost  proposal  envelopes  of   those  who pass Post Qualification 
and Technical Proposal  will  be  opened  publicly  on  October 29, 2010  at  10.00  
hours (Bangkok  Time)  at  V.I.P Room,  1st  floor,  Metropolitan  Waterworks  
Authority,  Head  Quarter,  400  Prachachuen  Road,  Lak  Si  District,  Bangkok  
10210. 
 
 

   METROPOLITAN  WATERWORKS  AUTHORITY 
 August 27, 2010 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                              (Mr.Niphon  Siritanakich) 
                                                                                    Director of  Project  Contracting  Division 


